
Festival of Trees is coming back to 
Timber Creek Inn & Suites on December 6th and 7th!

The Sandwich Schools Music Association will be hosting a 
Bake Sale at the event again this year, and we can use your 

help providing baked goods!

If you would like to donate baked goods for the event, you may drop 
them off at Timber Creek Inn & Suites (3300 Drew Street, Sandwich) on 
Saturday, December 6th  after 10:00 a.m. or Sunday, December 7th  after 

10:00 a.m.  Please package items individually, or on small plates.  We ask 
for donations only, and all proceeds go to help the Sandwich Schools Music 

Association.

If you would like more information about the event, please contact Tina Joseph at
(630) 301-4456, or by email:  tinajosephssma@gmail.com 

Thank you for your support of the 
Sandwich Schools Music Association!
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